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Racing

McGrady Financial Services Junior XC Series 2010/11:

Unfortunately Race 4 of the series had to be postponed due to the weather. We will let you know as soon as a new date has been set which is likely to be in early March.
Race 5 is on Sunday 23rd January in Castleward, Strangford, Downpatrick at 1:30 pm.
If you have not been to Castleward before it is well worth a visit.  Below is a link to the National Trust site which will give you more details and directions of how to get there.

http://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/main/w-castleward
We would like to thank PJ McCrickard and McGrady Financial Services for all their help and support. 
Please see kit information below for appropriate clothing for races.
Race Dates for January:
ANI Primary School XC League : Monday 17th January in Donard Park, Newcastle.
McGrady Financial Services XC Series : Sunday 23rd January, Castleward.
Rollercoaster Races : Saturday 29th January, Downpatrick Race Course.
Training

Training resumes again at Shimna College on Thursday 6th January and Monday 10th January. Please remember to bring warm clothes and a rain jacket.
Christmas Party

There was a great turnout at the Christmas Party on the 18th December in Toscanos.  Thanks to the management and staff at Toscanos for all the pizza, chips, garlic bread and chicken nuggets. Everyone enjoyed the food, the quiz and the raffle.  PJ McCrickard supplied a food hamper as the main raffle prize which was won by his nephew Dean McCrickard. Don’t forget to start using your diaries and scrapbooks! 
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Kit
If you have not collected and paid for your hoodie please arrange to do so as soon as possible. Thanks to TSFoods for their generous sponsorship. 
Shoes – suitable, proper fitting shoes are an extremely important piece of kit.  Please ask any of the coaches for advice on footwear if you are not sure. 

Important – please ensure that you bring suitable clothing to training as some children are showing up in shorts and t-shirts! 

Training kit




Racing Kit

Base Layer




Base Layer

Top – preferably not cotton


Top – preferably not cotton

Shorts – no jean shorts please


Shorts – no jean shorts please

Track Suit bottoms



Track Suit bottoms

Warm sweater/hoodie                                           Warm sweater/hoodie

Comfortable socks



Comfortable socks

Sturdy pair of trainers



Sturdy pair of trainers
Hat






Spikes or football boots can be worn 

Gloves





Gloves

Light Rain Jacket ***



Light Rain Jacket

Bottle of water




Bottle of water







Healthy snack








Towel








Full change of clothes

No jewellery should be worn and all long hair should be tied back. Kit is extremely important and any child who is not dressed appropriately will not be allowed to train or race.
Spectators - Don’t forget warm clothes for yourselves at races. 

  
Lost Property

I have a bag of lost property.  Please check at registration if you have lost any items.

Contact Details
Please remember to pass on any updated contact information such as address, email, phone, medical conditions. Also pass on any information you would like included on website and in newsletters.
Happy New Year!
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